
 
The board held a regular meeting on November 4, 2013 at the township building.  At 7 PM, Dave 
Lang-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee Jeremy Saling, 
Fiscal Officer- Molly Long, and residents Jim Gorley and Mike Schlesiona. 
  
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting which were approved as read. 
 
Old Business 
Saling- Reported that the newsletter went out last week. 
Lang- Talked to Erie Const. Co. and they will start on the guard rail Thurs. Will call Erie Ins.  Reported 
the new culvert was installed on Beal Rd. 
New Business 
Saling-Sold graves 1 & 2 of lot # 417 to Thomas Colopy. 
Lang-Took call from Terri White re: school bus stop ahead sign.  After checking with Lakewood 
transportation director and the county engineer’s office, the decision was Lakewood’s and Mike said it 
was not needed.  Reported that Jay took care of downed trees after storms last Thurs.  Lang sawed 
up downed limbs in cemetery. 
 
Roads- None 
Safety- Mike reported a coolant leak in the squad. 
Zoning- Inspector reported taking 1 call, responded to 1 email and issued one zoning permit since 
last meeting. 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long- 
  
Payments in the amount of $17,085.28 were made. 
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Lang, seconded by Saling, vote unanimous. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Lang, vote unanimous. 
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